
Are You Thinking 

About Becoming Catholic? 
RCIA, or Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is a 

spiritual formation process for people who: 

• Are interested in learning about the Catholic faith 

• Have never been baptized 

• Have been baptized in another Christian faith and are  

 interested in the Catholic faith 

• Are baptized Catholics who have not yet received the 

 Sacraments of Eucharist or Confirmation 

• Are married to a Catholic (and even attend Mass) and 

 would like to take the next step to become a member of 

 the Catholic Church 

• Are Catholic but want to learn more about their Faith 

 

RCIA Classes will begin this Fall. Please contact the  

Parish Office for more information or to sign up. 

 
Funeral Meal Ministry 
Our Lady of Good Counsel has a Funeral Meal Ministry 

to provide a meal for the bereaved family after the Fu-

neral Mass.  If you would like to become part of this spe-

cial ministry please contact the parish office at 666-5073. 

 

In the Diocese 
 

OPEN YOUR HEART AND HOME  
to a Catholic exchange student from Spain, Belgium or Ger-

many for the coming 2014-2015 school year. Volunteer host 

families (with or without children) as well as single parents are 

needed to provide food, a bed and a loving home for the com-

ing school year, one or two semesters, starting in August.  EMF 

students have medical insurance, spending money for their 

personal expenses and expect to share their host family’s daily 

life including household responsibilities.  They speak English, 

are well-screened and eager to experience life in Amer-

ica.  Their stay here is sponsored and supervised by EMF 

(Educational Merit Foundation), a non-profit, educational ex-

change program. It is not too late to apply. For more informa-

tion on EMF students, please call Marie-Claude Dijoud now at 

1-800-467-8363 or visit our web site at www.emfusa.org  

 
 

 

 

You Did It for Me! 
Having escaped political instability in their homeland, 

Sherif* and his family knew little English when they ar-

rived as newcomers. Overwhelmed and unsure where to 

begin in starting their life in America, they turned to ser-

vices provided by their local Catholic Charities agency to 

navigate their new world. English as a Second Language 

classes helped Sherif apply for and obtain a new job, and he 

is now the manager at a local restaurant. After four years of 

hard work, they truly feel they belong. 

 

Nearly one-third of the 420,000 individuals who sought 

immigration-related services from Catholic Charities agen-

cies last year are refugees. To learn more, please visit 
www.CatholicCharitiesUSA.org 
 

 

 

 

POST-ABORTION SUPPORT GROUP 
Do you feel alone, hurting or unforgiven from a past abortion? 

The Respect Life Office, through Project Rachel, is starting a 

support group, beginning the third week in September. The spiri-

tual journey lasts 11 weeks, with small groups of 6-8. Groups 

will be formed in Little Rock, Rogers/Springdale and Hot Springs 

areas. All names and meeting places are strictly confidential. For 

details call 501- 664-0340, ext. 357. All inquiries must be made 

by September 15, 2014. 

 

Little Rock Theology Institute  
The Little Rock Theology Institute provides a unique opportunity 

to enrich your personal spiritual journey, grow in knowledge of 

the Catholic faith, and for those wishing to, earn a degree in The-

ology. Classes meet one weekend a month from September to 

June. Call 501-664-0340,x 368 or 323 or visit www.dolr.org. 

Please prayerfully consider joining us this year!  

 

NEW IN THE PARISH OR CHANGE OF STATUS FORM 
To register in the parish or make a change in address or marital status, please fill out the form below. 

(Please cut out and place in the collection basket.) 
Name_______________________________________________ Address__________________________________________ 

 

City____________________________ Zip____________ Phone_____________________ Cell _______________________ 

 

Moved from__________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 
 

( ) new in parish         ( ) change of address       ( ) moving, take off         ( ) divorced        ( ) widowed        ( ) separated         ( ) single  

 

 

Masses: 

 Saturday:    4:30 PM Vigil 

 Sunday:      8:00 and 11:00 AM  

 Weekdays:  8:00 AM on Mon, Tues, Thurs, &  

       Fri; 6:00 PM on Wed 

 Holy Days:  To be announced 

 

Adoration: 24 hours, 7 days a week 
 

Sacraments: 

 Confession: 3:30 - 4:00 PM, Saturday 

               (or anytime by appointment) 

 Infant Baptism:   

    Call the Church office to register 

   Marriage:  

  Those considering marriage need to notify the  

  parish priest of their intention to marry at least  

  six months prior to their intended wedding date.   

  Wedding dates will be finalized only after  

  consultation with the priest or deacon.  Attend 

  dance of an approved marriage preparation pro- 

  gram required.  Please call the parish office for  

  further information. 
 

Organizations & Ministries: 

  Altar Servers:  666-5073 

  Eucharistic Ministers:  666-5073 

  Finance Council: 490-5902 

  Food Box: 666-5073 

  Knights of Columbus:  993-8636 

   Our House Meals: 993-2136 

  Parish Religious Education  

                         for Children: 666-5693 

  Pastoral Council: 417-825-2627 

  Perpetual Adoration: 666-5073 

  Respect Life: 920-2483 

  St. Joseph’s Covenant Keepers: 225-5037 

  Minibus Drivers: 666-5073 

  VIRTUS Coordinator: 455-3107 
 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday 12 noon. 

Email: carol@goodcounselLR.com 
 

Newsletter - Published Quarterly:  Submit  

articles to parishoffice@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Pastor:  Rev. L. Warren Harvey 

After hours emergency # 280-0772 or 413-9382 

fr.harvey@goodcounselLR.com  

 

Bookkeeper:  Mary Murry 

mary@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Office of Faith Formation: Margaret Zakrzewski 

margaret@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Youth Ministry: Nick & Kristin Ables 

goodcounselcym@gmail.com 

 

Maintenance Engineer: Frank Zakrzewski 

frank@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Parish Secretary:  Carol Miller 

carol@goodcounselLR.com 

 

Parish Pastoral Council President: Charles Sullivan  

candrsullivan@gmail.com 

 

Finance Council Chairman: Marty Kallenbach 

mlkbach@comcast.net  

 

Church Office Hours:  
Monday - Thursday, 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM  

Friday, 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM 

The office is closed for lunch from 11:30-12:30pm 

 

Parish Registration:  
Registration forms are located at all  

entrances to the church.  Please fill one out and return it to  

the church office or drop it in the collection basket. 
 
\ 

——————————————————————— 

 

Ministry to the Sick 
If you would like to be anointed before going into the  

hospital or have Communion brought to someone  

homebound, please call the parish office. Your contacting  

the parish office helps us to minister to our homebound / 

hospitalized parishioners.  When registering in the hospital, 

please register as Catholic and as a parishioner of OLGC. 

   1321 S. Van Buren / Little Rock, AR  72204 / Telephone: (501) 666 - 5073 

   Fax: (501) 664 - 1964 / Email: parishoffice@goodcounselLR.com / Website: goodcounselLR.com  
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 Stewardship 

 

ñWhy spend your money for what is not bread; your wages for 

what fails to satisfy?ò - Isaiah 55:2 

 

Of all the ways we are asked to be generous, giving our money 

can be the most challenging. God understand this. Remember 

though that we are called to be generous with all our gifts, in-

cluding our money. We are called to give from our “first fruits” 

and not from what is “leftover”. 
 

Regular Contributions             $4,273 

Children's Contributions       $       9 

SGPCC                $   250 

Formation House Milk Fund     $     67 
 
 

 

 

 

The Holy Fatherôs Intentions for August 

 

Refugees.  That refugees, forced by violence to aban-

don their homes, may find a generous welcome and 

the protection of their rights. 

 

Oceania.  That Christians in Oceania may joyfully 

announce the faith to all the people of that region. 

Mass Schedule &  
Mass Intentions for the Week  
 

Saturday 

4:30 pm      +Father Richard Strock  

Sunday          

8:00 am      For the Asumugha Family 

 Living and Deceased 
 By Humphrey &  

 Margaret Asumugha  
 

11:00 am     Parish Intentions  
 

Monday    

8:00 am  

 

Tuesday    

8:00 am  

 

Wednesday   
6:00 pm       

 

Thursday      

8:00 am   

 
Friday           

8:00 am       

 

Saturday    

4:30 pm   +Father Richard Strock 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Readings for the Week 
 

Sunday  Isaiah 55:1-3 

  Romans 8:35, 37-39 

  Matthew 14:13-21 
   

Monday  Jeremiah 28:1-17 

  Matthew 14:22-36 
  

Tuesday  Jeremiah 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22 

 Matthew 14:22-36 or  

 Matthew 15:1-2, 10-14 
 

Wednesday  Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14 

  2 Peter 1:16-19 

  Matthew 17:1-9 
 

 

Thursday Jeremiah 31:31-34 

  Matthew 16:13-23 
 

  

Friday   Nahum 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7 

  Matthew 16:24-28 
    

 

 

 

Saturday  Habakkuk 1:12-2:4 

  Matthew 17:14-20 

   
 

To read the daily readings online, go to 

www.usccb.org/nab/today.shtml 

 

 
8/2 & 8/3 Liturgical Ministers 

 

4:30 pm 
Lector: Keo Singkhek 
EM:   Nancy Craig 
 Mary Nowack 
 Dale Nowack 
      

8:00 am          
Lectors: Glenroy Charles 
 
EM:    Augie Divino 
 Marty Kallanbach 
 Danny Naegle 
         

11:00 am   
Lectors: Andrea Meurer 
 Gilda Skrmetti 
 

EM:     Nick Ables 
 Kristin Ables 
 Dale Provost 
 Jo Evelyn Elston 
 Kathy Hatcher 

  
8/2 & 8/3 Minibus Schedule  
   

   4:30 pm - The Sullivan’s 
 11:00 am - Pat Patterson 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    
 
 

 

 

 

Flowers for the Altar 
The flowers on adorning the altar this  

weekend are in loving memory of 

Ambrose and Veronica Asumugha. 
 

 

 

Question of the Week 
How can I, this coming week, make my life a “living 

Eucharist,” an oblation of myself to God inlove and to 

others in self-sacrificing service? 

 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal 
August 16 and 17, 2014 

Strengthening the Church at Home 
The Catholic Home Missions Appeal will take place next 

week. One way that this Appeal works to support mis-

sion dioceses here at home is by supporting seminarian 

formation in poor dioceses. The blessing of seminarians 

places a financial burden on these dioceses, which  

educate each seminarian at a cost of $35,000–$40,000 

per year. Your support is needed for these young men, so 

that they can return to serve their parishes. Please 

strengthen the Church at home by making a generous 

gift to next week’s Appeal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mem. St. John  
Vianney, priest 

The Transfiguration of 
the Lord-Feast 

Mem. St. Sixtus II, 
Pope, & Companions, 
Martyrs; St. Cajetan, 
Priest 

Mem. St. Teresa  
Benedicta of the Cross, 
Virgin & Martyr; 
Saturday in honor of 
BVM 

Mem. St. Dominic, 
Priest 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adult Education is at the Movies! 
Adult Ed classes break for summer movies! Class begins at 

9:00 am in Room A. All adults  

are welcome to attend and enjoy  

the show and the fellowship! 

Movie Schedule: 

August 3rd No Class 

August 10th The Miracle of Our  

       Lady of Fatima 

August 17th The Hiding Place 

August 24th Paul the Apostle 

August 31st The Scarlet and the Black 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions 
The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass is the highest form of 

prayer and the most efficacious prayer we can offer for 

our loved ones, living/deceased. Call the Parish Office 

to schedule a Mass for your family and friends. 

_________________________________ 

www.facebook.com/OLGCLR 

     

 

 

Sat 8/2 PRE / Confirmation / CYM Registration  

  after 4:30 pm  Mass in Conference Room  

  Rummage Sale Donationsðafter 4:30 pm 

  Mass in the gym 

 

Sun 8/3 PRE / Confirmation / CYM Registration  

  after 8:00 & 11:00 am Masses in  

  Conference Room 

  Rummage Sale Donationsðafter 8:00  & 

  11:00 am  Masses in the gym 

  Adult Education- 9:00 am Room A 
 

Mon 8/4 Light to the Nations Prayer - 6:30 pm 

   

Tues 8/5 Patriotic Rosary for the  

  Consecration of Americað3:00 pm 

 

Fri 8/8 Coffee & Chat, Etc.ð9:00 am Room A 

 

Sat 8/9 PRE / Confirmation / CYM Registration  

  after 4:30 pm  Mass in Conference Room  

  Rummage Sale Donationsðafter 4:30 pm 

  Mass in the gym 

 

CALENDAR  

Vivian Chan 

Riley Moore 

Ronnie Hawkins 

Kathy Finley 

Mary Ann Schulke 

Vivian Nolen 

Dale Nowack 

Leo Osborne 

Marie Morris 

 

 

Prayer List for the Sick  
 Eric Rouche 

 Mary Clement  

 Lisa Steadman 

 Lily Cardriche 

 Gretchen Skinner 

 Leta Serio 

 Pat McCormick 

 Jeff Baskins 

 Don McCormick  

      Marie Landers 
 

Faithful Departed 
 Ralph Clement 

 William Shoptaw 

 Norris Stapleton  

        Evelyn Geni 

        Conley Byrd 

 

  Please keep them in your  

  thoughts and prayers.   
  Names will remain on the prayer list for a period  

  of 4 weeks with each request. Please call the  

  Parish Office if you wish to add or keep a name  

  on the list. 

 

 
 

Parish Religious Ed  

Virtus Training Class Coming Up in August 
In accordance with the Bishop’s policy, if you are in any  

parish ministry or a volunteer position you must attend a 

one-time Virtus class, and remain in compliance to  

continue in your ministry or volunteer position. If you have 

any questions please call the parish office.  

 

 

Registration for P.R.E. 

Confirmation & CYM 
Registration for P.R.E. 

(Parish Religious Education),  

Confirmation, and for CYM  

(Catholic Youth Ministry) will  

be this weekend and next weekend– August 9th and 10th 

after all Mass in the Church Conference Room. 

 
 

The annual OLGC Rummage Sale 

is approaching! Mark your calen-

dar for Oct. 10-11-12, for our 

HUGE sale in the gym - Friday 

evening, and all day Saturday and 

Sunday that weekend! It's time to start looking around for all 

those CLEAN, usable but unneeded items that can be lovingly 

repurposed to someone else! After-Mass collections will be held 

every weekend during August and September, for convenient 

drop-off at the gym door. Many hands will be needed for drop-

off sessions, organizing and pricing! Plus lots of fun on the sale 

days! Contact the church office for more details and / or to vol-

unteer. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


